
 

 

 
 
 

                 Dear Students, 

 
                 We are pleased to inform you that as part of the students’ month celebrations Siliguri Chapter of The Institute of Company                                        

Secretaries of India is observing: 
 

Samadhan Diwas – Zero Grievance Day  
On 

Sunday 19th July 2020 
 
 

                          Students may raise their queries/grievances at siliguri@icsi.edu  or 9830319395 from      

10:00AM to 05:00PM 

 
 
 

           Regards, 

 

CS SOMNATH GANGULY              CS NITIN GUPTA                          CS NEERUPAMA KABRA                                  CS ANUJ MAHESHWARI 
 

CHAIRMAN                         VICE-CHAIRMAN                SECRETARY                                            TREASURER 
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